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VISITOR INFORMATION 
SACRAMENTO CAMPUS - COVID SAFETY PROCEDURES

Last updated: 08/30/2021

Online  Screening Survey

In response to rising cases of COVID-19 driven by the 
highly contagious Delta variant, the state of California’s 
public health department has ordered new visitor 
requirements. We are limiting visitors in UC Davis 
Medical Center to help keep the COVID-19 out of the 
hospital. This care decision was made in an effort to 
protect our patients, staff and community.

For further information, please contact: 
Dedan Sims (sims@ucdavis.edu)
Instructional & Operations Manager
(916) 607- 5083 (Work Cell)

PLEASE READ BEFORE YOU ARRIVE AT THE SACRAMENTO CAMPUS
Visitors will be allowed entrance to UC Davis Health facilities based on the following exceptions:	
•	 Complete the online screening survey before entering the building with the required proof of 

vaccination or negative test documents.
•	 Individuals who are fully vaccinated must provide proof of full vaccination against COVID-19. If you 

cannot find your proof of vaccination, the state health department's vaccine record portal website may 
be helpful. To be considered fully vaccinated, you must have completed a COVID-19 vaccination series 
more than 2 weeks ago. 

•	 Visitors who are unvaccinated or partially vaccinated must show documentation of a negative SARS-
CoV-2 test, with the specimen collected within 72 hours before each visit. Those individuals may use 
either PCR or antigen testing. Sacramento County has an online resource for testing locations and 
information. 

•	 In all cases, visitors are only allowed if they do not have symptoms of illness (such as fever, runny nose, 
cough, shortness of breath). 

•	 Masks must be worn covering both the nose and mouth for the entire time and length of the visit.
•	 You may remove your face covering briefly to eat or take a quick drink. 
•	 The GSM is providing hand sanitizing stations throughout the suite for your convenience.

Our goal in introducing these visitor restrictions is to protect you, your loved ones, other patients in the 
hospital and our staff. Patient and public safety are always our top priorities. Thank you again for your 
understanding during this difficult time. 

For more information about how to stay safe during the pandemic, please visit our coronavirus information 
and resources page.
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